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Wisconsin Federation of College Republicans Congratulate Representative-Elect Jon 
Plumer

Eau Claire, Wis. (June 13, 2018)— Following the results of the special election in the 42nd 
Assembly district, Ryan Ring, Chairman of the Wisconsin Federation of College Republicans, 
issued the following statement: 

“I’d like to congratulate Representative-elect Jon Plumer for his victory in the 42nd Assembly 
District. I’d also like to thank all of the College Republican volunteers for their efforts in the 
special election. College Republicans plan to build off of Republican victories like these come 
November, and we look forward to increasing our volunteering and advocacy efforts in the 
coming months. College students across Wisconsin know that candidates like Jon represent their 
values and will continue the fight to keep Wisconsin moving Forward.” 
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